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January 29, 2009 
  
  
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND U.S. MAIL 
  
Rodger J. Boyd  
Deputy Assistant Secretary - Office of Native American Programs  
United States Department of Housing and Urban Development  
451 7th St SW  
Washington, DC  20410  
  
Dear Mr. Boyd: 
  
On behalf of the National American Indian Housing Council (NAIHC), I am writing to 
follow up on a letter dated January 7, 2009 regarding the negotiated rulemaking process 
as described in the Native American Housing Assistance and Self-Determination 
Reauthorization Act of 2008 (Pub. L. No. 110-411), which was signed into law on 
October 14, 2008.  The NAIHC Board of Directors met today and authorized me to 
forward you the attached Analysis of NAHASDA Amendments 1998-2008.  This 
Analysis includes NAIHC’s categorization of how these amendments should be 
implemented. 
  
Thank you again for your support of the latest NAHASDA amendments and your 
ongoing support for housing and economic development in Native communities across 
the country.   If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
 
Sincerely, 

  
Marty Shuravloff 
Chairman 
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